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From: Lana S < >
Sent: Friday, 16 October 2015 4:33 PM
To: SARC
Subject: Submission against compulsory vaccination

To whom it may concern  

I wish to submit my concern about the propose legislation which would discriminate against children who 
are not forcibly vaccinated without their consent. Any medical procedure has risks associated with 
them,  including vaccinations,and should be administered with the full consent of the patient and or 
guardians. Discrimination of this kind is unlawful.  

Thank you for reading 

Lana knight 
  

 




